
Stanton Harcourt School Emergency procedure information for parents 
 
This emergency procedure will be followed in the event of closure of school for any 
reason, not just for snow. 
  
If you normally receive newsletters by email please check your emails if you suspect 
school will be closed. I will send everyone an email to let them know and try to do 
this as soon as possible in the morning - usually by about 8:20 am. 
  
If you don't get information by email, I will phone you to ensure you are aware. 
  
If we have a power cut in Standlake where I live, the email system may not be 
possible so then it is important that you listen out for an announcement on the radio. 
You need to tune to any or all of these stations: 
  
BBC Radio Oxford VHF/FM 95.2 
Jack FM VHF/FM 106.8/107.9 
HEART VHF/FM 102.6/97.4/102.9/97.0/103.4 
  
We will also attempt to put a notice at the front of school and on the website. 
  
Please assume that school is open on the following day unless you receive an email 
or phone call from school (or the radio announces school is closed) as this 
procedure will be repeated daily. 
 
Jenny Insch 
 


